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Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 13th January – Parents’ Evening 
https://hitherfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 
Tuesday 18th January – 1 Cobra class assembly and 

open morning 9.15am 

Thursday 20th January – 4 Flamingo class assembly 

and open morning 9.15am 

Thursday 20th January – 6 Orca trip to CLC  

Tuesday 25th January – 2 Manatee class assembly 

and open morning 9.15am 

Thursday 27th January – 5 Kingfisher class assembly 

and open morning 9.15am 

Friday 28th January – 5 Hedgehog trip to CLC 

Tuesday 1st February – 3 Jaguar class assembly and 

open morning 9.15am 

Thursday 3rd February – 4 Hippopotamus class 

assembly and open morning 9.15am 

Thursday 3rd February – 3 Macaw trip to CLC 

RECEPTION ADMISSIONS SEPTEMBER 2022 

If your child was born between 1 September 2017 and 31 

August 2018, you must apply for a primary or infant school 

place for September 2022. 

Apply on time and apply online! The deadline for 

applications is midnight on Saturday 15 January 2022 

Parents’ Evening for Years 1-6 
 

Thursday 13th January 2022 - The online 
appointment booking system is now open. 

 
https://hitherfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

Happy New Year and Welcome Back 
 
It has been great welcoming everyone back to school and seeing all the happy faces. I am pleased that the school is fully 
open and I look forward to seeing all the wonderful learning that the children will do again this term. You should find the 
class termly overview attached to this Herald. 
 
We are continuing with the risk assessment measures that were in place at the end of last term, which are: 

 Regular hand washing and enhanced cleaning around the school 

 Parents, carers and all other visitors will have to wear masks on site, unless exempt. 

 Staff will wear masks in communal areas and they have the option to wear them whenever they wish to. 

 Good ventilation is key and we will keep doors and windows open as required. 

 No child should come to school if they are unwell or have Covid symptoms. 

 We will ask any child who is unwell or develops Covid symptoms whilst at school to be collected as soon as possible 

By undertaking these measures, we should be able to limit the spread of Covid in the school, which should reduce the 
likelihood of classes going into bubbles or being sent home. Thank you for supporting these measures yet again. 
 
Best wishes,  
Chris Ashley-Jones, Executive Headteacher  
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